1. Home

Park Station Newsletter - May 25, 2018

By Park Station May 25, 2018 | 8:18 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

The District has made it through another major event, the Bay to Breakers. It certainly brought a lot of people to and through the district with the number of runners estimated at 45,000. These included many runners who made the finish line the Pan Handle instead of the actual finish line at the Great Highway. Members of the SFPD and the Department of Rec and Park did a good job of encouraging the celebrants to leave the area and take their celebrations indoors. Thank you all for your patience.

On another note I want to take this opportunity to compliment the community residents for their outstanding job of calling 911 when they observe a crime in progress. This is really assisting our officers in arresting the criminals in our district and really contributes to crime reduction. Please continue to do this. Always call 911 if you feel your life is in danger or if you believe another's life is in danger or that you or another are a victim of a crime. I cannot overemphasize the importance of immediate law enforcement notification of crimes as it truly increases our chances of making arrests and solving crimes. Again I want to encourage all to install surveillance cameras in and around your homes as this continues to help solve crimes in our neighborhood.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags Captain's Message Announcements PDF Newsletters

Featured News

Officer Involved Discharge 24-141

November 16, 2024 | 12:23 AM Featured Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests Narcotics Trafficking Suspect 24-140

November 15, 2024 | 6:27 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests Commercial Burglary Suspect 24-139

November 14, 2024 | 9:33 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests Commercial Burglary Suspect 24-138

November 14, 2024 | 8:28 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release